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Friday 9th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Scholastic Book fair is coming to Woodlands 

Woodlands Academy will be holding a Book Fair event. The Scholastic Book Fair is a pop-up book store 
with hundreds of books starting from £2.99.  

●​ Dates: Tuesday 20th May , Thursday 22nd May , Friday 23rd May 
●​ Time: from 3:15pm  
●​ Venue: School Hall 

We will have three cases of books, for 3 different age ranges and interests. Please look at the selection in 
the cases by visiting: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases. Classes will also have an opportunity to 
visit the book fair for a sneak preview on Monday 19th May or Tuesday 20th May during the school day 
with their class. As a school, we will be rewarded with some free books for our classroom libraries for 
holding this event.  

Competition for an amazing prize! 
We will be running a ‘design a book cover’ competition before the Book fair arrives.                                
We will choose 5 winners, who will be awarded with a £5 voucher to spend at the Book Fair. Please ask your 
teacher for a competition form if you would like to enter. The deadline for entries is Friday 16th May. We will 
announce the winners on Monday 19th May in assembly.  
 
Payment options at the Book Fair 
You have two options to pay for books at The Book Fair. The preferable and quickest method will be 
paying by card, using contactless. We will have a card machine for payment. However, you can also pay 
using cash. 
 
Children attending sports clubs will be able to come to the book fair on a day when they do not have a 
club as it will be open for 3 days. If your child is attending After School Care, the member of staff in the 
office will be able to open the book fair for you when you collect your child. 

If you can’t attend the Book Fair in person, your child can order books via a Wish List – please speak to your 
child’ class teacher if you would like to order books.  

We look forward to seeing you at The Book Fair to celebrate a love for reading. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Moxom  (Assistant Headteacher)                   Mrs Kanval (English Lead) 
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